
New Associate Dean, Chairperson and Director Appointments for Fall 2020 
 
Dr. Allen Mills, Interim Associate Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 
Chairperson and Professor of Math; has been at TTU since 1995 
 
Dr. Michael Allen, Interim Chairperson, Department of Mathematics 
Associate Professor of Math; has been at TTU since 1999 
 
Dr. Collin Hill, Interim Director, School of Music 
Associate Professor of Music; has been at TTU since 2013 
 
Dr. Helen Hunt, Director, Women’s Center 
Assistant Professor of English; has been at TTU since 2016 
 
Dr. Barbara Jared, Director, School of Nursing 
Associate Professor of Nursing; has been at TTU since 1992 
 
Dr. Holly Stretz, Interim Chairperson, Chemical Engineering 
Professor of Chemical Engineering; has been at TTU since 2005 
 
Professor Kim Winkle, Director of Craft Center and School of Art, Craft, and Design 
Associate Professor, School of Art; has been at TTU since 2002 
 
 
 
 

Non-Faculty Appointment 
 
Dr. Katherine Friedrich, Director of Institutional Assessment, Research, and Effectiveness 
Previous position as Director of Assessment at Trinity University in San Antonio, Texas 
PhD in Educational Psychology with emphasis in Research, Measurement and Statistics from 
Texas A&M  


